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The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Gayle Stormont, on Monday, March 22, 2010.  

Gayle Stormont was a person who was deeply committed, dedicated and involved with her 
community.  She served as president of the Hillcrest Village Association, was an amazing 
fundraiser and events organizer and worked towards the restoration of the Neighbourhood Watch 
Program.   

Gayle Stormont was instrumental in the founding the Hillcrest Village Softball Association and 
for the past thirty-eight years involved herself in all aspects of maintaining the league.  Gayle 
always had a smile on her face and was the highly respected matriarch of the Association.  
Whether she was at the baseball diamond at Hillcrest Cummer Park, teaching extracurricular 
activities in our elementary schools, or working with troubled youth, Gayle Stormont loved 
being with children and adults alike.   

A beloved wife, a loving mother and mother-in-law, a grandmother and a great grandmother, 
Gayle Stormont will be remembered for her life-long dedication to her family and her 
community.  

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to the family of Gayle Stormont.  
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